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USCIS Reminds Prospective Adoptive Parents of  

New Chinese Government Requirements 
 
WASHINGTON – U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services (USCIS) wants to ensure that prospective 
adoptive parents are aware of the new rules for intercountry adoptions from China that go into effect on    
May 1, 2007. 

The China Center for Adoption Affairs (CCAA) officially notified the U.S. Embassy in Beijing on   
December 21, 2006 of the new rules and their effective date.  The rules will significantly impact and limit 
parents interested in adopting a child from China.  Some of the new requirements relate to age, marital status, 
length of marriage, health and financial status.  The CCAA has indicated they will process cases under the 
current rules as long as the dossier is submitted before May 1, 2007.   
 
Since any family who filed an Application for Advance Processing of Orphan Petition (Form I-600A) before 
December 21, 2006 were unaware of the CCAA’s new requirements, USCIS stands ready to assist these 
prospective adoptive parents.  USCIS offices will exercise discretion to expedite adjudication of any  
Form I-600A filed before December 21, 2006.   
 
USCIS offices will also allow prospective adoptive parents to file a new Form I-600A, with the appropriate 
filing fee, if their current approval notice (Forms I-171H or I-797C) expires before May 1, 2007.  The agency 
will work to expedite adjudication of those applications in order to meet the May 1 deadline.    
 
The preliminary new rules set forth by CCAA are subject to change.  Detailed information on the new 
requirements is available at: 
http://www.travel.state.gov/family/adoption/intercountry/intercountry_3110.html.   
 
For additional information, prospective adoptive parents should contact their local USCIS office.  A special 
adoptions e-mail address for each district office is available on the USCIS Web site at 
https://egov.immigration.gov/crisgwi/go?action=offices.type&OfficeLocator.office_type=LO. 
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On March 1, 2003, U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services became one of three legacy INS components to join the U.S. Department of 

Homeland Security.  USCIS is charged with fundamentally transforming and improving the delivery of immigration and citizenship services, 
while enhancing the integrity of our nation’s security. 

www.uscis.gov 

 

http://www.travel.state.gov/family/adoption/intercountry/intercountry_3110.html
https://egov.immigration.gov/crisgwi/go?action=offices.type&OfficeLocator.office_type=LO

